
  
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

2nd July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Virtual Careers Fair 

Some of Class 9 and Class 10 took part in a very successful Virtual Careers Event. Terry, who is our school Careers 
Adviser, is a retired British Airways Engineer so combined his knowledge of aviation and Class 9’s love of making 
paper aeroplanes to deliver a really exciting session. The pupils learned about different types of aircraft, drew 
aeroplanes, made paper aeroplanes and even had a ‘flight to Florida’, complete with passports and boarding 
cards that they had made! 

 
Class 10 

Class 10 have been working hard on their multiplication in maths. They’ve also enjoyed getting out and about 
and the fresh air with a walk around Bicton! ! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  
 
 

 
30 Days Wild 

Pupils have had a whole heap of outdoor learning fun in the lovely weather throughout June as part of the 
Wildlife Trust’s 30 days wild activities. 
 

Class 9 and 10 had a session with Tibetan 

Healing Bowls in Bicton Arboretum, with 

a focus on mindfulness and relaxation in 

nature.  

 
 

Class 12 have been planting and 
harvesting beautiful flowers as 
part of their rural enterprise and 
gardening!  
 
 

 
 
And Early Years have been learning 
all about butterflies as part of their 
nature studies!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Communicators of the Week 

Emma had such a successful group at Lego Club that she couldn’t pick just one communicator of the 
week last week, so she chose all 3! Congratulations to Lexi, Yas and Paris for working so well together 
to build a train! 

 

 

 
 



  
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

What When Where Notes 

Cake sale 
and Family 

Picnic @ 
The Balmy 

Bicton  

Sunday  
4th July 
9:30-

11:00am  

In front of the Main Building at  
Bicton College on the grass area 

 

Free Parent 
Information 

Session 
hosted by 

DIAS 

Tuesday  

20th July 

1:00-

3:00pm 

 

Virtual Event – Book your place at: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/listening-
to-your-childs-views-tickets-

154265433063 

This short session aims to 
signpost and highlight 
pathways for supporting 
SEND children and their 
families, to ensure the 
aspirations, needs and 
hopes of their child or 
young person are being 
heard and used effectively. 

Arts Week 
Week 

Beginning  
12th July 

Mill Water School 

Pupils will be taking part in 
a variety of arts activities 
over the week including 
‘Colourscape’, workshops 
with visiting artists and a 
visit from an African 
Drummer! 

Leavers 
Assembly 

Thursday 
22nd July 

Grass area opposite  
Mill Water School 

More details to follow 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/listening-to-your-childs-views-tickets-154265433063
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/listening-to-your-childs-views-tickets-154265433063
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/listening-to-your-childs-views-tickets-154265433063

